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Reference:   FOI.12553.23 

Subject:    Ambulance breakdowns 

Date of Request: 29 August 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

How many incidences were there of Hywel Dda University Health Board ambulance breakdowns in 
the last 5 years? 
 
If possible, a breakdown by year would be helpful. 
 
Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. The Welsh Ambulance Services NHS Trust (WAST) holds the information required in 
relation to ambulance breakdowns. 
 
We therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team in 
WAST, who should be able to help you with your enquiry. Contact details are as follows:- 
 
FOI.amb@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: Freedom of Information Officer, Welsh 
Ambulance Services NHS Trust Headquarters, Ty Elwy, Unit 7, Ffordd Richard Davies, St Asaph 
Business Park, St Asaph, Denbighshire, LL17 0LJ. 
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